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Our Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive 
is from November 4-14 this year.  

Once again Stellantis is volunteering to pick up the donations at  
Oxford and Lake Orion Schools along with several local businesses  
and churches on November 15th.  The donations will be stocked on 
our shelves to ensure that our clients can enjoy the food immediately.  

During this time of thanksgiving, we want to sincerely thank all of our 
dedicated volunteers that continually give of their time to serve the  
pantry and our community. We 
are only able to serve our clients  
because of our dedicated volun-

teers. Thank you  

 

 



Neighbors helping neighbors… 

Richard & Kathy LaBaere made their 

annual donation of pumpkins. Our 

clients love them! 

Joe and Lori Schaffer from St. Mary's 

Episcopal Church in Lake Orion had a 

mini can drive and donated this table 

full of food! 

 

Girl Scout Troop 77723 (and a little brother) stopped by the 

pantry to  assemble  gift bags and stock  shelves.  Thanks all! 



DONATIONS - To see our current Wish List, or to donate 

financially – snap the QR code to the left or visit our website 
and select the ‘Donate’ tab.   To donate food  – drop off non-
expired food at the pantry or use the drop box at the back of 
the building.  We are grateful for all donations! 

Oxford / Orion  FISH 
Pantry: 1060 S. Lapeer Rd.  Oxford 48371  248.628.3933   

Email: oxfordorionfish@gmail.com   Web: oxfordorionfish.org 

In memoriam 

Eileen Mae 

passed away 

September 13, 

2024 at the age 

of 92.  She was 

a dedicated vol-

unteer in the office for many 

years at Oxford/Orion FISH.  She 

was always willing to do what-

ever was necessary to help a 

family in need.  Her kindness 

and dedication to the communi-

ty was truly appreciated.  Our 

deepest condolences to her 

children and grandchildren. 

Lynne McCloskey 

passed away on 

August 7, 2024 at 

the age of 82.  She 

dedicated over 35 

years to Oxford/Orion FISH and 

the community.  She was a 

manager in the office, the  

coordinator of many volunteer 

luncheons, and a board member 

who was always willing to help 

anyone in need.  She truly lived 

to serve and will be deeply 

missed.  Our deepest condolenc-

es to her husband Daniel, her 

children and grandchildren. 

https://oxfordorionfish.org/donate.html

